
From: Sterrer, Wolfgang [mailto:westerrer@gov.bm]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 7:58 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Cc: Susan or Wolfi Young or Sterrer 
Subject: Docket No. 2016-03 
 
Dear Ms Monroe, 
 
As a home owner in Coos Co, NH, I herewith wish to write in support of the petition (Docket No. 2016-
03) submitted to the New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee (the "SEC" or "Committee") to issue a 
declaratory ruling stating that, pursuant to RSA 231: 160 et seq, only municipalities have the authority to 
authorize or not authorize the erection, installation, or maintenance of electric power poles or structures 
or underground conduits or cable, or their respective attachments or appurtenances, on, across, or under 
locally maintained highways, regardless of whether the New Hampshire Department of Transportation 
(the "NHDOT"), the SEC, or other agencies have authority to permit or license other portions of any 
proposed facility. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Dr Wolfgang Sterrer 
189 Gray Rd, Columbia 
Colebrook, NH 03576 
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